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Message from SLT 
We are at the end of our first full week. It is 
lovely to see all the pupils settling back into 

their class routines and being engaged in a range 
of learning activities linked to their new class 

topic. 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 

The School Day  
School hours are: 8.55 am-3.00pm   

It is expected that all children are in school 
between these hours. If your child has an 

appointment during school hours, please inform 
the office in advance and provide them with 

proof of the appointment. If your child is unwell 
and cannot attend school, we kindly ask that 

you phone the school office between 8.00-8.30. 
This is so we can ensure all classes are staffed 

correctly.  

Medical Needs  
All medication sent into school must be 

accompanied by a ‘Permission to administer’ 
consent form and needs to be signed in and out 

by the medical welfare TA. Do not leave 
medication in your child’s school bag; if you 

bring your child to school, please hand all 
medication to Val or Laura or if your child comes 

in on school transport, please hand it to the 
escort. It is your responsibility to inform the 

school about any changes to your child’s care or 
feeding plan. Please also make sure you inform 
the school about any changes to their medical 

needs.  

Covid 19 
We are continuing to work in line with the 

Government and DfE guidance.                             
This can be found at: 

SEND and specialist settings: additional COVID-19 

operational guidance - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk). We 
encourage you to continue twice weekly testing 
and if your child test positive we kindly ask that 

you notify the school 

 Uniform 
You can purchase our new school uniform 

www.myclothing.com.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

25th -29th October – Half Term                             

17th December: last day of the Autumn Term                                 

4th January INSET day                                       

5th January: first day of the Spring Term                

14th-18th February: Half Term                                  

1st April: last day of the Spring Term                      

19th April: 1st day of the Summer Term                

2nd May: Bank Holiday                                           

30th May-3rd June: Half term                                    

19th July: Last day of the Summer term 

Welcome Back Wonder Class!            

Wonder Class A have had a fantastic first 

week in school. They have been doing messy 

play with pasta, they have had fun jumping, 

climbing, and crawling in the soft room. They 

took advantage of the sunny weather and 

went outside to do water play. It has been a 

great start to the new school year and 

Wonder Class A can’t wait for next week! 

Pupils of the week 

Connor                                                                 

for following routines well in class 

Elora                                                                        

for using her hands to explore different 

substances during messy play  
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